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DOMINO’S RESPONSE TO MEDIA REPORTS ON LEGAL ACTION 
 

Domino’s Pizza Enterprises Ltd (Domino’s) notes media articles regarding potential legal 

action from current or former team members relating to their pay entitlements. 

Domino’s has not been served with any claim or received any prior contact about this matter.  

However, one online press article has reported that the matter relates to whether the pay 

and conditions of drivers and in-store workers employed by franchisees should have been 

determined by reference to a series of industrial agreements rather than the Fast Food 

Industry Award 2010. 

Domino’s is of the view that those industrial agreements applied to its franchisees at all 

relevant times.  

Domino’s takes the proper payment of its team members seriously. Any formal proceedings 

received will be reviewed and actioned in the ordinary course. 

For investor enquiries:  Nathan Scholz– Head of Investor Relations 

investor.relations@dominos.com.au  

For media enquiries:  Tracy Llewelyn – Head of Communications media@dominos.com.au  
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